
 

  

Looking Ahead… 
   

 

      
 

Next Week…The Scholastic Book Fair runs 2/18-21, with opportunities for students to 

shop with their class. Teachers will let you know when your child will be visiting the 

Book Fair. If you sent in your RSVP for Muffins in the Morning next Thursday & Friday 

(7:30-8am), you’ll also have the opportunity to shop the Book Fair then. The Book Fair 

accepts cash, credit cards, checks (made out to Westwood PTO), or eWallet 

payments. Our Scholastic link can be found on the homepage of the PTO website.  

 

Next Year…Believe it or not, planning has started for next year’s PTO Exec Board. A 

nominating committee is being formed to assist in the election of board members for 

2020-21 (President, Vice Pres., Treasurer, Assistant Treasurer, Secretary, and PR 

Representative). Current Assistant Treasurer Eileen Moidell will serve on the 

nominating committee, but we need three additional PTO members to assist. If 

you’re interested in serving on the nominating committee OR want to be in the 

running for a board position (must have a student in K-2 next year), please email 

Eileen at pto.assttreasurer.westwood@gmail.com. She will coordinate meeting times 

with you. Elections will occur at our May members meeting on 5/12. 
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Help! 

There are still 16 of 

26 volunteer slots 

open for the Book 

Fair next week. 

Afternoons and 

Friday especially 

need extra hands. 

Please consider 

giving an hour or 

two if you can. 

You’ll earn $10 in 

Scholastic bucks to 

be used during the 

book fair.  

 

 

Box Tops 

Our winter contest is 

underway! Last day 

to send in those 

labels is next Friday, 

2/21. 

 

 

No School 

Friday, 2/14 or 

Monday, 2/17. Have 

a safe and fun 

weekend! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Student Council 

 
Stay tuned for exciting 

events that PTO and 

Student Council are 

hosting in the next few 

months. We can’t wait! 
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Monday Munchies 

 

Show our staff some  

on Mondays by bringing 

in treats in the a.m. Go 

to our website or 

Facebook for the link. 
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Valentine’s 

 
Thank you to the many 

room parents and 

volunteers who helped 

show some love during 

the class parties.  
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